
NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR REVIEW OF 
A PREMISES LICENCE UNDER THE 

LICENSING ACT 2003 
 

Notice is hereby given on 5th June 2024 that the London 
borough of Waltham Forest Trading Standards Service 
have applied to the London Borough of Waltham Forest 
for the review of the Premises Licence under Section 51 of 
the Licensing Act 2003 in respect of: 
 

Global Food & Drink 
44 St. James Street 

London E17 7PE 
 

 
The grounds for review are the prevention of crime and 
disorder and the protection of children from harm licensing 
objectives have been undermined due to illicit tobacco 
products found on the premises and the illegal sale of 
these products, the sale of alcohol to a minor and the sale 
of disposable e-cigarette (vape) to a minor.  

 
A register of the licensed premises and the grounds of the 
application for review can be viewed at: Licensing Service, 
Town Hall, Fellowship Square, Forest Road, London E17 
4JF during normal office hours. 
Email: licensing@walthamforest.gov.uk 
 
Persons wishing to make further representations to this 
application must do so in writing clearly stating their   
reasons no later than 3rd July 2024. 
 
Please note: It is an offence to knowingly or recklessly 
make a false statement in connection with an application. 
A person is liable to an unlimited fine on conviction should 
such a false statement be made. 
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